West Park Primary School Devon Road Wolverhampton WV1 4BE

Telephone: 01902 558238

Email: westparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk





17th January 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

Arrangements have been made for our Year 1 class to go on a visit to West Midlands Safari Park on Monday 10th March 2025.

The children will travel to and from the Safari Park by coach and will return to school by **3pm.** Children must wear their uniform and ensure they bring a coat as well as a water bottle.

Children will need to bring a packed lunch for the trip. You can order a packed lunch which can be done at the school office, this must be ordered by **Friday 28**th **February 2025.**

A payment of £15.00 will need to be made on School Gateway.

Thank you for you continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A Kabil Headteacher

Y1 West Midlands Safari Park on Monday 10th March 2025

Pupils Name	
I give my permission for my child to attend West Midlan	nds Safari Park on Monday 10th March 2025 for a day trip:
I will make a payment of £15.00 on School Gateway	
Signed	Date















